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2020/01454/FUL– Greenland Farm, A48, Bonvilston  

 

This application was discussed at our meeting on April 14, 2021.   

The Community Council, like our neighbouring Community Council, 

continues to have concerns with regard to highway safety – particularly in 

relation to right turns, in and out of the site.   

There is also a lack of infrastructure for access by foot or bicycle. 

 

Cllr Ian Perry 

For and on behalf of St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council  


